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Comments: I am not in favor of seeing anymore winter motorized access closed in the upper end of the Gunnison

valley.  There are already big geographical areas with little to no motorized access, as in example, gothic, brush

creek, cement creek, spring creek, and surrounding wilderness areas.  Take in account unridable, and

ungroomed access for snowmobiles and riding is already limited.  Then taking it one step further with climate

change, bad snow years cuts down on rideable terrain.  There should be no need for any further winter motorized

closures.  


